
 

Carbon Lions Club  

Lyle Duncan & Ian Appleyard Memorial Scholarship  

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Q: Where do I send the application package? 

A: You can hand deliver it to any Carbon Lions Club Member or MAIL to: Carbon Lions 

Club, Box 392, Carbon, AB, T0M 0L0.  

Q: When is the application deadline? 

A: September 30th. 

Q: What qualifies as a post-secondary Institution? 

A: Any school that offers one or more years of post-secondary study leading to a 

certificate, diploma, or degree. 

Q: How many years do I need to attend Carbon School to Qualify? 

A: You need to attend at least 3 years at Carbon School. 

Q: How many students receive this scholarship? 

A: Only one ‘qualifying’ student per year.  

Q: How much is the scholarship for? 

A: The scholarship is for one thousand dollars. 

Q: When will the successful candidate be notified? 

A: They would be notified in September.  

Q: When is the successful candidate awarded with the cheque? 

A: The successful candidate will be awarded a $500.00 cheque by October 15th and 

then will be recognized and awarded the additional $500.00 at the Carbon School’s 

Christmas Concert in December. 

Q: What happens to an applicant’s application package after a successful application 

chosen? 

A: All applications packages are kept on file for one year if re-judging has to take place. 

After one year, the application packages are destroyed.  

 

Working to prepare our youth for the future! 

Carbon Lions Club 
Box 392, Carbon, AB T0M 0L0 


